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Dean Okrand
03/13/2021 05:49 PM
09-0969-S3

The fee increase seems more than excessive...from $89.00 to
$16,000.00. The result (intended or unintended) will be to
disenfranchise all interested parties of a given development other
than the developer. While the developer may make profit from the
development, a neighbor etc. has no doubt has no financial
interest but huge financial burden to appeal is on him or her. The
amount of the fee will make it virtually impossible to file an
appeal. This is not how government is supposed to work. Big
moneied developers will have an unfair advantage and influence
unless the fees are kept at a reasonable amount for all parties
concerned.
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Name: janet t
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Comments for Public Posting: 1 oppose raising the fee from 89 to 16000. that is a crazy amount

for it to be raised and puts everything in favor of the developer.
Seems very Unfair!



